Consumer comment regarding PSE’s {RP

Regarding PSE IRP, Docket number 120767: Continued investment in the Colstrip power plant is
unwarranted, holds hidden costs (see Sierra Club comments), and poses unacceptable risk to future

generations from climate disruption. There are much better renewal energy sources that PSE should be
encouraged to invest in. [ am strongly opposed to this proposal.

Tom Crawford

7430 Tsuga Court, SW
Olympia, WA 98512
tcpraxis@g.com
3603576134
3607549852
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